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September 01, 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome all of our returning students and families, as well as the 

many new students and families that have moved into the G.L. Armstrong neighbourhood.  

As we all get ready for the start of another school year, I wanted to provide you with an update on the 

renovations taking place at our school.   

You may notice that a number of rooms within the school have been renovated. We have also cleaned 

up the asphalt play area and laid new asphalt for the students. Our main building has a completely new 

roof and the staff parking area has been expanded to hold an additional 30-34 vehicles. 

Work still continues on the Full Day Kindergarten addition and should be completed soon after school 

starts on September 8th. Work will also continue throughout the fall as we are replacing all our 

windows, the walls and ceilings will be patched and repainted, as well as the railings and the stairs will 

be repaired and re-treaded. The impact on students of this work will be minimal, as this work will mainly 

be taking place on weekends.  

 

We are all excited and looking forward to another successful school year and appreciate your patience 

as we continue our work to ensure that G.L. Armstrong continues to be a school that allows all students 

to achieve their full potential.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school at 905.385.5337. 

Sincerely,  

 

Doug Trimble 
Principal 
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